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August 23, 2022                     Certified Mail 

 

 

Prior, Janet S TR 

1042 Main Street 

South Windsor, CT 06074  

 

 

RE:  195 Governor’s Highway Site Modifications 

 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

In accordance with Section 7.3b of the “Town of South Windsor Inland Wetlands, Watercourses, 

and Conservation Regulations”, you are hereby notified that an application has been filed on the 

property abutting yours and is subject to a hearing by the Inland Wetlands Agency/Conservation 

Commission.  The application and plans are on file with the South Windsor Planning Department.  

As an abutting property owner, you are invited to the hearing to ask questions and/or give 

comments.  You may also submit written comments regarding the application prior to the hearing 

if you so desire.  For further information regarding the specific date this application will be heard, 

please contact Jeff Folger, Environmental Planner/Conservation Officer, Planning Department, 

860-644-2511, ext. 329. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

LOUREIRO ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 

 
 

Tristan R. Wallace, P.E. 

Senior Project Manager 

860-410-3051 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


